READER PHOTO

Wellesley Men's Group meets monthly

On Tuesday, Oct. 8, the Wellesley monthly on the second Tuesday of the Men's Group gathered for their monthly meeting at the Wellesley Friendly Aid Building. This month's speaker was Elaine Sullivan, R.N. from North Hill in Needham. Sullivan discussed a program that she developed, focused on Peak Performance Brain Fitness.

The Wellesley Men's Club is open to all retired Wellesley men and meets

month, October through June. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, Nov. 12, at 2 p.m. at the Wellesley Friendly Aid Building, 219 Washington St. Billy Starr, founder and executive director of the Pan Mass Challenge, will be speaking. For information, rides and to RS-VP, please contact MaryAnne Ulian at ulian@me.com or 781-820-2389.

